
TOWNSHIP OF NORTHFIELD, WASHTENAW COUNTY, MICHIGAN 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:  

FISCAL YEAR 2017-18 BUDGET 

 

TO: THE RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS OF THE TOWNSHIP OF NORTHFIELD, 

WASHTENAW COUNTY, MICHIGAN AND ANY OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS:  PLEASE TAKE 

NOTICE that the Northfield Township Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing on the proposed township 

budgets for the fiscal year July 1, 2017 – June 30, 2018 at the Northfield Township Hall, 8350 Main St., 

Whitmore Lake, MI on Tuesday, June 13, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. Copies of the proposed budgets are available for 

public inspection at the Northfield Township Hall.  The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to 

support the proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. 

 

The Northfield Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals with 

disabilities at the meeting provided that notice is given 7 days in advance. Individuals with disabilities requiring 

auxiliary aids or services should contact the Northfield Township Board by writing or calling the following: 

Northfield Township, 8350 Main St., Whitmore Lake, MI (734)449-2880. 

 

 
Kathleen Manley - Northfield Township Clerk 


